
My name is Eric Eaton and I would like to voice my opposition to SB978 and all other bills being 
considered which reduce the ability for law abiding citizens to own and possess firearms at home and in 
public.  My belief is that these laws will do nothing to hinder crime and in fact will only serve to 
incriminate otherwise lawful citizens.  Please consider the findings of John Lott, who found that 
concealed weapon permit holders are in fact less likely to commit crimes than police officers. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Eric Eaton 
 
 
 


